Wendy Strangeway o

From: Planning

Sent: 07 October 2016 15:08

To: Planning

Subject: Comments on NYM/2016/0603/FL - Case Officer Miss Helen Webster - Received

from Mrs Carol Foster at Coralline, Silver Street,, Robin Hood's Bay, Whitby, North
Yorkshire, YO22 4SB

| object to the plans to increase the height of this historic old bakehouse building by almost six feet. The
street to the front of the building is very narrow and already admits little natural light into the kitchen of
"Hunter's Keyhole" opposite. The proposed increase in roof height would further reduce this natural light
and also adversely affect the adjoining steps, which have recently been resurfaced by County Council
Highways to improve safety.

| also believe that granting this application would be an unwelcome precedent. It would change the
character of this corner of the village conservation area and encourage other village property owners to
extend vertically in order to provide additional holiday letting space.
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